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Customer, IUB <customer@iub.iowa.gov>

Form Submission: Customer Comments
anderson via Iowa Utilities Board <iub@iowa.gov> Sun, Sep 22, 2019 at 1:39 PM
Reply-To: anderson <mmja12009@hotmail.com>
To: customer@iowa.gov

Submitted on Sunday, September 22, 2019 - 1:39pm

Submitted values are:

   ==Consumer Information==
     First Name: mark
     Last Name: anderson
     Address: 5387 310th st
     City: cylinder
     State: iowa
     Zip Code: 50528
     Email Address: mmja12009@hotmail.com

List of IUB Dockets:
  - Alliant Energy's Energy Efficiency Plan (Docket No. EEP-2018-0003)
  - Alliant Energy's Proposed Natural Electric Rate Increase Request (Docket
No. RPU-2019-0001)
  - Alliant Energy's Proposed Natural Gas Rate Increase Request (Docket No.
RPU-2019-0002)
  - Alliant Energy's Non-standard Meter Alternatives (Electric or Natural Gas
- Docket No. SPU-2018-0007)
  - Black Hills Energy's Energy Efficiency Plan (Docket. No. EEP-2018-0001)
  - Investigation into One Call Requirements (Docket No. INU-2017-0001)
  - MidAmerican Energy's Energy Efficiency Plan (Docket No. EEP-2018-0002)
  - Inquiry Regarding Services and Rates for Alternative Operator Services
(Docket No. NOI-2019-0001)
Comments: We have lived at our residence peacefully for the last 16 years.
When our taxes were due they were paid in a timely manner. The state or
county has always sent a letter explaining in detail what for and when the
taxes were due. Now when the county supervisors were ready to vote on this
wind farm in palo alto county, the county supervisors or county never once
contacted us. As if we don't have a say whether or not a windmill will be
erected 1500 feet from the corner of my foundation of my house. Like I stated
earlier we pay our taxes, always have and always will. In my opinion the fact
that they never even asked or told us about the them is very underhanded.
This is not right; considering we pay our taxes and are sovereign citizens of
the United States of America. Now the windmill company sent us a good
neighbor contract to sign. In the good neighbor contract it states that the
windmill company can cross my property 24 hrs a day, go under, over, however
they deem fit. That I cannot shoot guns on my property and that if I want to
update my house I have to ask them before doing so. It also states that I
cannot seek litigation towards them after I would sign it. It also states
that they could purchase my mortgage out from under me if they so choose to
do. What kind of good neighbor contract is that I ask you? Brady Evans from
mid american energy stopped by my residence to talk to me about some issues I
had with the white rock they put down for the roads. Brady Evans told me that
the roads in palo alto county were really underdeveloped for all the heavy
equipment for the farmers around here. I have never heard of such a thing
about the roads. Brady further stated that the good neighbor policy was just
for our inconvenience during the construction of the windmills. If that was
the case why would we have to sign a good neighbor policy? They already know
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they are inconveniencing us with the construction of the windmills. They
should just pay everyone what they were offering in the good neighbor policy
and not have us sign our mortgage over to them like they tried to do with the
good neighbor policy! All they are trying to do is very underhanded in my
opinion. The workers for the windmills are very rude drivers and break the
traffic laws all the time. Just yesterday one of their workers ran a stop
sign and about killed my son! If my son was not such a good driver he would
be dead now and the windmill companies would not care at all. The only thing
they care about is putting up windmills so some rich person or persons can
and will get more rich. Not to even mention that they are taking away my
right to life, liberty and the pursuit of happiness having to put up with all
the construction, noise from the windmills, the blinking lights, and the
shadow flicker that will be coming. It is really hard to believe that the IUB
let them do it along with the county,state, and federal government. There
should be a law requiring the windmills to be so far from a residence that
you cannot hear the windmills or see the blinking lights or the shadow
flicker! The rich people lobby the government so know such laws are passed.
When in all actuality the people do NOT want the windmills where the people
have been living for years! Just ask yourself would I want one 1500 feet from
my foundation of my house so I can hear,see blinking lights shining in my
house at night because there is no federal or state law! Oh yeah but the
county can do whatever it wants to without even asking the people of the
county in my opinion. Thanks for taking the time  to read my concerns. There
is even more concerns of mine but I work for a living five days a week and it
is Sunday and I would like to spend some time fishing with my wife since we
bought our Iowa fishing licenses.

The results of this submission may be viewed at:
https://iub.iowa.gov/node/105/submission/4535
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